EASTERN IOWA FIGURE SKATING CLUB
BOARD MEETING 

January 11, 2007

Members Present:  Sandy Bodnarek, Dawn Gifford, Jane Grabowski, Charlotte Hays, Tammie Hoover, Brenda Kelly, Nancy Krutzfield, Ronda Scheidt, Kris Stolba

Others Present:  Tanya Burgess

The minutes of the December meeting were approved as submitted.

Officer Reports: 

President, Dawn Gifford:  We have received and anonymous sponsor of $5,000 for UGL.

We have the laptop up and running and the software has been ordered.  Budget has been prepared to conform with the annual club budget to be considered later in the meeting.

Treasurer, Kris Stolba:  Account balances as of December 31, 2006, were presented as follows:


Checking


$18,177.16


Savings


       605.75


Investments


    5,177.99






__________


Total Assets


$23,960.90

Kris also presented a preliminary 2007 budget for review.  But after some discussion, it was decided to table the budget until the February meeting.

Committee Reports:

Competition, Tammie Hoover – The sanctions are done.  The announcement for the competition is on the website and on the USFS website.

We will still need a coordinator for volunteers and a coordinator for concessions.  Other volunteers are also needed to coordinate hospitality, awards and vendors.

The new judging system equipment has been reserved.  

Charlotte Hays and Ronda Scheidt are working on the silent auction fundraiser.

Ice Show, Jane Grabowski and Nancy Krutzfield – We have gotten a very late start.  Given that past ice shows have lost money, there is concern that we not lose an excessive amount of money on a show leading up to hosting regionals.  
Themes were discussed as well as the concept of a showcase rather than a traditional show.
Jane and Nancy were charged with developing a budget for a showcase and Dawn Gifford called a special board meeting on January 25th to discuss and make a final decision on the ice show.

UGL, Dawn Gifford - Plans are moving along according to schedule.  A conference call was held with USFS officials and all is proceeding.  There will be a need for coordinators in various areas for UGL and volunteers are encouraged to express interest in areas they may like to work on.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:40 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Charlotte Hays

Secretary

